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DATES 

Term Dates 2022/2023  

May 

Sat 20th  Colour Run 

Fri 26th  End of Term 5 

  Non-School Uniform Day 

June 

Mon 5th  Inset Day 

Tue 6th Start of Term 6  

26th – 30th  Sports Days  

July 

Sat 1st  Summer Fair 12-4pm 

Fri 21st  Break up for Summer 

September 

Mon 4th  Inset Day 

Tue 5th  Back to School 
 

School Lunch Menus 

Please order lunches for w/c 

Monday 22nd May by midnight on Monday 15th May.  

Menus are now live for after half term so lunches 

can be ordered up until the end of the Summer 

Term.  Please note that Monday 5th June is an 

inset day. 

 

Wednesday 21st June 

Hot meals will not be available on Wednesday 21st 

June due to an activity taking place in the school 

hall all day.  Please note this date will not be locked 

on the menu for that week so please remember not 

to order a meal especially if you pay for it. 

 

Children entitled to pupil premium free school 

meals or who are in reception, year 1 and 2 can pre-

order a free school packed lunch.  Children in year 

3 and 4 can order a packed lunch at a cost of 

£2.60.  More details on how to order to follow 

soon. 
 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 26th May 

We are having a non-uniform day on 

Friday 26th May, in exchange for a 

wrapped bottle for the bottle tombola at 

the FOTFS summer fair. 

  
The school library is open to parents on Monday and 

Wednesday afternoons after school until 4pm if 

parents would like to come and share a book or borrow 

one to take home. 
 

Sports Day Dates

 
Weather permitting, we will be running sports day 

in the last week of June. We are planning to follow 

the pattern from last year, whereby the children 

come together in their year groups one afternoon 

each to take part in a variety of races. Mr Sing will 

be the ‘master of ceremonies’ again, and parents 

and carers are invited to come along and cheer 

their children on. The planned dates are as follows: 

 Holly and Bramble 

Monday 26th June - 1.45-3pm 

 Pine and Gorse 

Tuesday 27th June - 1.45-3pm 

 Sunshine and Rainbow 

Wednesday 28th June - 2pm- 3pm 

 Poppy and Jasmine 

Thursday 29th June – 2pm – 3pm 

 Oak and Maple 

Friday 30th June - 1.45-3pm 
 

Swimming - Year 3  

Just a reminder for Year 3 (Pine and 

Gorse) parents that payment for Term 5 

(April-May) is now due and available to pay for through 

ParentPay.  Term 6 are now also available to pay on 

ParentPay should you wish to pay in advance or you may 

still pay term by term.  Any problems or questions, 

please contact the office.  Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trinity School 
Open to families 

3.15pm-4.00pm 

Monday & 

Wednesday 
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Wraparound Care 

We welcome any one-off bookings for times when 

you need childcare but please ensure you book this 

with the office beforehand so we know to expect 

your child.   

 

If you would like your child to start attending on a 

regular basis, please email with the days/times 

required so we can book them in.  The admin for 

wraparound is managed on Wednesday afternoon 

and Friday so please be patient with response 

times. 

 

Kites:  £3 per child per morning 

Trinity Plus: 3.15-4pm £4 

  3.15-5pm £8 

  3.15-5.30pm £11 

Concessions rates are available for those attending 

after IG sports or music clubs.  Please email for 

details. 

 

Invoices for wraparound clubs are available on 

ParentPay to pay and are now overdue. 

01373 461949 

office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk 
 

 
We are looking for your pre-loved cuddly toys 

for our summer fair Teddy Tombola. 

If you have any soft toys that you are looking to 

re-home that are in good condition then please 

bring them into school over the next two weeks. 

Thank you! 
 

 
It’s that time again!!! 

COLOUR RUN tickets are on sale in the 

playground. £5 per runner 

(refreshments available at an additional charge) 

~ 

Everybody welcome!! 

Spectators are welcome free of charge but we 

request you make lots of noise to encourage our 

runners.  If you own a water pistol, we also 

suggest that you bring it along! 

~ 

Runners must wear goggles, sunglasses or another 

form of eye protection or they will NOT be 

permitted to run. 

~ 

Please contact us if you would like to volunteer to: 

- sell refreshments 

- throw colour powder 

- help set up 

tsafrome@yahoo.com 
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